
  

   

Entering the New Year with Hope! 



 

Thank You 
PARTNERS! 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year ahead of You. As we celebrate this 

Christmas and look forward to the coming new year, we do so with such faith 

and hope to the faithfulness of God. 

We want to look to the faithfulness of God and how far he has brought us. We 

also want to thank God for what he has done to enrich the lives of Pastors and 

leaders who otherwise could not have made it this far. Like pastors 

rediscovering and finding their purpose; or others making drastic changes to 

fulfill their assignment. This is as a result of your obedience in prayer and 

supporting us financially. 

We have some encouraging news of receiving an overhead projector for our 

seminars. The fund raising for the pickup van and our website is going well. We 

hope to meet this goal by the end of the year. For a one-time end of year 

donation or become a monthly financial partner with Enrich Leadership Network 

please visit us on; 

www.globalhz.org/enrich-leadership-network/ 

 

  

 

 

 

PRAISE AND THANKS PRAYER 

 Sandra's test and report is very encouraging. 

 For our travels back: (Me leaving January 7th and Sandra end of 

February) 

 For strength and wisdom as we connect with more pastors. 

 

http://www.globalhz.org/enrich-leadership-network/


Join us in Advancing the Kingdom!  
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